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Example - Letter of Support from Burnie Brae Member/ Potential Resident / 
Community Member 
 
Name 
Residential Address  
XXXXX 
  
Date: XXX XXXX   
 
To Whom It May Concern,  
 
Support for the Proposed Burnie Brae Retirement Village Development  
 
I am a Burnie Brae Member and have been for the past XX years. I am writing this letter 
of endorsement for the proposed Retirement Village Development by Burnie Brae at 49-
53 Kuran Street, Chermside, 4032.  
 
I am in full support of the development of this facility to provide genuine retirement housing 
choices to those living in our community. The Retirement Village will allow easy walking 
access to the Burnie Brae Centre where seniors can partake in centre activities & events, 
have access to facilities such as allied health services, transport services and other aged care 
facilities. The proposed development site is also close to existing shops, has access to public 
transport and will allow residents to continue to contribute to the community and stay living 
within their neighbourhood.  
 
Many of my fellow Burnie Brae Members have expressed the need for a facility such as this, 
so people have the option to retire within our existing community staying close to family and 
friends.  
 
With the Retirement Village being located within walking distance to the Burnie Brae Centre it will 
offer residents the choice of a range of activities and facilities offered by Burnie Brae such as bowls, 
Zumba, Pilates, art classes, drama group, chess, cards plus much more. Burnie Brae also has a Café, 
travel agency, hair dresser and allied health facilities all in the one spot for people to make use of, 
and which will be easy to access from the Retirement Village.   
 
The proposed development is also close to public transport, and also the transport services that are 
offered by Burnie Brae which is a big consideration for seniors. Being on Kuran Street, it is within 
walking distance of Westfield Chermside and other retail amenities including cafés, restaurants and 
the Burnie Brae Park all considerations for retirees when they are looking at their retirement 
options.   
I strongly encourage council to approve the development, in the interest of the whole community.   
  
Regards,  
  
Name 
Title eg. Burnie Brae Member/Local/ Resident  


